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EDITORIAL COMMENT

This will be my “Swan Song” as Editor of the MLA Report. I gladly took on the post at the behest of past MLA President, David Owen, of Baltimore, who founded the publication in 1983 while I was President. As David told me at the time, he believed there should be a permanent record of the various important written work of the MLA, such as committee reports and other publications, and was concerned that it would be impossible to retrieve this work without some sort of MLA indexing system (see the MLA document number in the upper right-hand corner of the first page of this issue). Hence, the MLA Report was created. Elliott Nixon succeeded Dave Owen as Editor, and I, in turn, took over after Elliott Nixon. 
  
 
I have very much enjoyed the years that I was privileged to serve the MLA in this capacity and hope that the Membership has found the MLA Report to be helpful. I feel that the time has come for me to retire as Editor and have so informed MLA President, Bill Dorsey. I recommended that he appoint Associate Editor, Matthew A. Marion, of Stamford, Connecticut, as my successor. Bill accepted my resignation and appointed Matt as my successor. I am pleased to announce that Matt agreed. As a result, he will become Editor starting with the Fall 2001 issue. 
  
 
I wish Matt great success as Editor of the MLA Report and hope that he will enjoy being Editor as much as I have. 
  
 
Gordon W. Paulsen,
Editor 
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